
July 26, 2024 

The Honorable Mayor Justin Bibb 
City of Cleveland 
601 Lakeside Avenue 
Cleveland, Ohio 44114 

RE: 2025-2026 50/50 Funding Program - Selection Results 

Dear Mayor Bibb: 

The County has several infrastructure programs that focus on being proactive in addressing the 
needs of the regional transportation system while partnering with municipalities and other funding 
partners to maximize the use of our resources. One of these programs is the County's 50/50 
Funding Program. 

We have received your request for funding for the resurfacing of Neff Road from the CSX Railroad 
to Bella Drive as a municipally sponsored project. We are excited to partner with the City of 
Cleveland on this project as part of the County's 2025-2026 50/50 Program. The County is willing 
to contribute 50%, up to a maximum of $250,000.00, toward this project, subject to County Council 
approval. 

The County will process one reimbursement payment for the project once the project is 
completed, and the reimbursement request including invoice is submitted, reviewed and approved 
by the Department of Public Works. The Department of Public Works will coordinate with your 
engineer on further details and requirements of the program and necessary legislation. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Ronayne 
County Executive 

CR/jig 
cc: CCDPW: M. Dever, D. Ray, N. English, E. Mack, C. George, A. Stoll; 

City of Cleveland: Switalski, Williams, Chappelle, O'Neill 
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